Executive Office for Immigration Review
October 19, 2020 - Q

As previously announced, certain immigration courts have resumed non-detained hearings.
Hearings in non-detained cases at courts without an announced date are postponed through, and
including, November 6, 2020.

Visit EOIR's web page for the latest operational status of courts nationwide. For case specific
information, please have the relevant alien registration number and call 800-898-7180 or visit our
website.
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